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Update: Reports made to the National 

Anti-Corruption Commission 

In response to media interest, the National Anti-Corruption Commission (NACC) provides 

the following update on the number of referrals received since commencing operations on 

1 July 2023. 

At close of business Monday 10 July 2023, the Commission had received 311 referrals. 

Approximately 54% of the referrals relate to matters well publicised in the media. 

As stated by the Robodebt Royal Commission, it has referred parts of its report to the 

NACC. The NACC will assess these in accordance with its assessment procedures. 

It is not appropriate at this stage for the National Anti-Corruption Commission to say 

more than the Royal Commission has determined to disclose. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting corruption 

Anyone can submit a corruption report to the NACC or provide other information about a 

corruption issue. Find out more at nacc.gov.au/reporting-and-investigating-

corruption/how-to-make-report 

About the National Anti-Corruption Commission 

The National Anti-Corruption Commission enhances integrity in the Commonwealth public 

sector by deterring, detecting and preventing corrupt conduct involving Commonwealth 

public officials. It does this through education, monitoring, investigation, reporting and 

referral. 
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